
               

 

General Order #2                                                            August 2018 

 
The Supreme Convention was educational & enjoyable. Met a lot of Cooties from 
all over and saw some longtime friends. The new Supreme Commander is Emil A. 
Soltesz. I’m sure he will have a great year. The Supreme website has not been 
updated as of this time. It should be shortly. 
 
Our Bug Swarm/Council of Administration will be having our School of 
Instruction. It is coming up shortly. Make your reservation and hope you can 
make it. The hotel information has been emailed out and is on the website. 
 
We finished the year at  83.46% in Hospital Reports last year. Every Pup Tent 
needs to report their Hospital visits. If you need any help putting in the reports or 
questions on what needs to be in the reports, please contact Jason Smith / 
jks_91@msn.com or contact me. LET’S GET 100%. 
 
We really need to push Membership. If we don’t grow, we will fade away. Our goal 
is 103%. We can hit this goal. We just have to start representing the MOC at your 
Post & District meetings. The VFW Commander, Jr Vice & Sr Vice are 100% 
behind us. WE CAN DO THIS. 
 
Don’t forget my Special Project for the Veterans Village for a new Passenger Van. 
I am not asking for any fixed amount. I want you to have a fundraiser specifically 
for the Veterans Village. The project form explaining the rules is on the website. 
 
CONTACT ME ANYTIME. I MEAN IT, ANYTIME. I’M HERE FOR YOU. 
 
Have a Lousy Cootie Day and “See You in the Funny Papers” 

 

Official:       By Order of: 
Kenneth “Ken” Thie     Gary Godard 
Adjutant       Commander 
Grand of Florida      Grand of Florida 
kthie33774@gmail.com     mocfloridanews@gmail.com 
        407-271-9265 

 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE     

from the Desk of the                

Grand Commander                      

Gary Godard 
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